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Monday 5th October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

We have launched an initiative in school today for pupils in Primary 4/Rang 4 upwards, 

whereby we are encouraging them to create a school prayer unique to St John the Baptist 

Primary School. 

 

It is important that this prayer reflects our ethos and values as a school family. It also 

has to be a prayer that can be learned by a Primary 1/Rang 1 as easily as a Primary 7/Rang 

7 pupil. 

 

The children will have an opportunity to discuss their ideas with you at home and we would 

encourage your involvement and support. 

 

Basic guidelines are in place, namely the prayer submitted should be a minimum of 5 lines 

and a maximum of 8 lines long. The final date for submission of entries is Friday 16th 

October 2020. 

 

We look forward to sharing our new school prayer with our entire school community in due 

course. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Donegan (RE Coordinator) 

Miss McCooe 

 

 

 

 


